
  COUNCIL MEETING 

2 February 2017  

GATESHEAD METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 

 

NOTICE OF MOTION 

Councillor Jonathan Wallace will move the following motion: 

This Council notes the results of the referendum on the 23rd June 2016. This Council 
further notes that many leading supporters of the leave campaign backed calls for 
the UK to remain in the single market, even if there was a decision to leave the EU. 
Furthermore, this council notes that proposals to withdraw from the single market 
were not included in the referendum question. 

This Council notes that significant numbers of Gateshead’s residents are employed 
by businesses that trade directly with the single market. 

This Council calls on the Government to negotiate to keep the UK in the single 
market and calls on Gateshead MPs to oppose the triggering of Article 50 in 
Parliament until assurances are given that the Government will negotiate for the 
country to remain in it. 

 
 
Proposed by:  Councillor Jonathan Wallace 
 
Seconded by: Councillor Daniel Duggan 
Supported by: Councillor Ron Beadle 
   Councillor Peter Craig 
   Councillor Susan Craig 
   
 


